
 

Enrichment Clubs  

Spring 2 

Dear Parents and Carers 

During the second Spring half-term we are offering our pupils the opportunity to participate in a variety of fantastic enrichment clubs.  

Important: Please book GMCIS enrichment via ParentPay Clubs – not the payment item. Click Home > Your Child’s Name > 3 Horizontal Bar Menu > Clubs 

Adding funds to a payment item without using the club booking system will not book a place, may cause disappointment and result in a necessary refund. 

Day Dates Year Groups Activity 
Before school, 

lunchtime or after 
school 

Time Run by 

Monday 
19th, 26th Feb 

4th, 11th, 18th, 25th Mar 
 

R, 1 & 2 Spanish Club Lunchtime 12.30pm – 1.00pm Kidslingo 

Monday 
19th, 26th Feb 

4th, 11th, 18th, 25th Mar 
 

1 & 2 Football Club After school 3.20pm – 4.20pm UK Sports 

Tuesday 
20th, 27th Feb 

5th, 12th, 19th, 26th Mar 
 

R, 1 & 2 Spanish Club Lunchtime 12.30pm – 1.00pm Kidslingo 

Tuesday 
20th, 27th Feb 

5th, 12th, 19th, 26th Mar 
 

1 & 2 Let’s Draw Club After school 3.20pm – 4.20pm GMCIS 

Tuesday 
20th, 27th Feb 

5th, 12th, 19th, 26th Mar 
 

R, 1 & 2 Dodgeball Club After school 3.20pm – 4.20pm UK Sports 

Thursday 
22nd, 29th Feb 

7th, 14th, 21st, 28th Mar 
 

1 & 2 Singing Club After school 3.20pm – 4.20pm GMCIS 

Friday 
23rd Feb 

1st, 8th, 15th, 22nd Mar 
 

R, 1 & 2 Street Dance Club After school 3.20pm – 4.20pm UK Sports 

 



Children leaving all enrichment clubs will be dismissed through the reception garden using Reception 3’s gate (Mrs Stebbing/Mrs Brooks). This is the gate between the 

main entrance and the playground shelter. 

 All children will line up inside the reception garden with the club providers/leader. 

 A member of staff will stand at the gate near the front of the line. 

 When your child is at the front of the line, please approach the gate to collect your child. 

 The sports coach/club leader will then hand over your child to you. 

 Your child must be collected from the gate. 

Should you be running late, or if there are any changes to collection arrangements, please inform the school office. 

Year 1 & 2 Let’s Draw Club - If you love to draw, this is the perfect club for you. 'Let's Draw Club' will focus on developing drawing skills. We will practise how to draw a 

variety of different things, step by step such as a unicorn, snowman, gingerbread man and much more! The club will run after school on Tuesdays and will be led by Mrs 

Dobson. 

Year 1 & 2 Singing Club - A fun exploration of songs and rhythm, giving children the opportunity to enjoy music and have fun. The club will run after school on Thursday and 

will be led by Mrs Stuckey. 

Year R, 1 & 2 Spanish Club - This Kidslingo club features action packed 30 minute sessions which use games, songs, storytelling and drama to bring languages to life. All 

sessions are delivered by fully qualified, insured and DBS checked tutors. Kidslingo classes are offered on a termly basis but allow parents the chance to pay by instalments 

to spread the cost. We’re delighted to announce that our fun Spanish club is now open to all students from Reception to Year 2. Both our Spanish Clubs are full next term 

with some children still on the waiting list. If you are interested then please follow the link to add your child to the waiting list. 

Football, Dodgeball and Street Dance Clubs (various years) - Our UK Sports Clubs provide children with excellent opportunities to develop physical and social skills, 

encouraging communication and sharing whilst enabling them to play and have fun. Please note that UK Sports have a new booking website. Please click on the correct 

link for each club above. For any queries please email info@uksportscoaching.co.uk 

Unfortunately we are unable to provide opportunities for children to attend individual sessions – a commitment to all sessions is necessary. Refunds will only be given in 

exceptional circumstances. Should the club leader provide feedback that your child isn’t enjoying or is not engaging with the club we will inform you so a decision can be 

made whether you wish for your child to continue. Places will be issued on a first come, first served basis. 

Kind regards 

Team GMCIS  

 


